
 

 

 

New York Underwriting Bulletin 

 

TO:  All New York Policy Issuing Agents 

 

FROM:  New York Underwriting Counsel 

 

DATE:   December 22, 2015 

 

BULLETIN NO.: NY 15-05 (Supplemental) 

 

SUBJECT: Nassau County Lot Verification fee 

Nassau County Block Fee 

 

In response to significant public outcry, the Nassau County Legislature has suspended 

the implementation of the higher Block Fee and Lot Verification Fee, previously reported 

in Underwriting Bulletin NY15-05, until Monday, January 4, 2016.  All documents 

submitted on or after that date are subject to the higher fees. 

 

In addition, the Legislature also authorized a refund for the increases already collected, 

although the details and timing of this refund are as yet unknown. 

 



We will keep you advised of any further changes. 
 

All New York Underwriting Bulletins and forms may be accessed at the New York section 

of our Underwriting Library at: http://wfgunderwriting.com/new-york/ 

 

NOTE: This Bulletin is for the sole purpose of establishing underwriting positions and 

policies reflecting WFG National Title Insurance Company’s best business judgment. The 

information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of WFG 

National Title Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved attorneys. 

Disclosure to any other person is expressly prohibited unless approved in writing by the 

WFG National Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 
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